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R E P 0 R T 

of·the 

LEGISLATIVE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

submitted to the 

IOWA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

June 14, 1978 

The Legislative Service Committee of the Legislative Council met 
at 9:00a.m., June 14, 1978 and reviewed personnel and budget recom­
mendations of the directors of the agencies for which the Legislative 
Council is charged by law to set policies. The Legislative Service 
Committee makes the following recommendations to the Council: 

1. That the recommendations of the Director of the Legislative 
Service Bureau be approved as mailed to the members of the 
Council. Information indicating the effect of such recom­
mendations is attached. 

2. That the recommendations of the Legislative Fiscal Director 
be approved as mailed to members of the Council. Informa­
tion indicating the effect of such recommendations is 
attached. 

3. That the attached recommendations of the Citizens' Aide 
be approved. (It should be noted that two recommended 
position reclassifications for existing employees are to 
take effect immediately, in order to utilize funds avail­
able under H.F. 634 of the 1977 Session.) 

4. That the attached recommendations of the Executive Secretary 
of the Temporary State Land Preservation Policy Commission be 
approved. 

The Service Committee chairman appointed a subcommittee consisting 
of Representative Gregory Cusack, Chair, Senator Phil Hill, and Repre­
sentative Don Doyle for the purpose of consulting with the Merit Employ­
ment Department and the Directors of the Legislative Service Bureau and 
Legislative Fiscal Bureau in regard to developing appropriate qualifica­
tions and salary level for the position of the Director of the Legisla­
tive Oversight Bureau. If the Legislative Oversight Bureau is funded 
it will be the responsibility of the Legislative Council to appoint the 
director of the Legislative Oversight Bureau. 

Citizens' Aide Bill Angrick presented his concern in regard to 
maintaining the Office of Citizens' Aide in its ·existing quarters. 
The Service Committee requested the Director of the Legislative Service 
Bureau to arrange for the Director of the Department of General Services 

~ to meet with the Legislative Service Committee at its meeting in July. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SENATOR WILLIAM D. PALMER 
Chairperson 


